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Bristol Town Administrator

From: Rob Carter <rob@addisoncounty.com>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 1:01 PM
To: Bristol Town Administrator
Subject: Support You Local Businesses

 
 
Valerie, 
 
Addison County's small businesses are experiencing and will continue to see a significant decrease in business amidst 
this public health emergency and the disruptions expected this Summer. Our local small businesses are critical to the 
region's economy. 
 
We urge everyone to follow the Vermont Department of Health recommendations. But please support our local 
businesses in whatever way you can! Many retailers are able to take orders over the phone and either ship or coordinate 
a local pickup/delivery. Several have online stores and most of our local restaurants offer takeout. Or, you can call (or go 
online in some cases) and purchase gift cards to use at a later time -- this brings much needed revenue into the business 
right now and gives you the flexibility of when to spend it. 
 
Think of how important our businesses are to our community and give them a call if you have any questions about how to 
continue to support them during these challenging times! 
 
Sincerely, 
Rob 
 
Rob Carter                                                Fred Kenney 
President                                                    Executive Director 
Addison County Chamber of Commerce    Addison County Economic Development Corporation 
 
Karen Duguay                                         Ian Albinson 
Executive Director                                      Executive Director 
Better Middlebury Partnership                    Bristol Core 
 
Julie Basol 
Marketing & Development Coordinator 
Vergennes Partnership 
 
   

This email was sent on behalf of Addison County Chamber of Commerce by GrowthZone, 4837 County Road 77, Nisswa, MN 56468.To unsubscribe 
click here. If you have questions or comments concerning this email or GrowthZone services in general, please contact us by email at 
support@growthzone.com. 
  

 


